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Call To Order 

A BOAPBC Meeting was held on April 18, 2024, at Palm Beach County Office - 

2300 Jog Road WPB FL 33411. Meeting began at  12:00 and was presided over by  

President Marcella D. Foster.  

 

Attendees 

Voting Members in attendance - see attached sign-in sheets. 

Roll Call-Marcella D. Foster (President)-Present; Joseph D. Anderson (Vice Presi-

dent) - Present; Mark A. Candreva (Secretary) - Present; Jennifer Lang (Treasurer) - 

Present; Robert Blanchette (Director) - Present; David Canale (Director) Present. 

 

Officer’s Report 

Treasure’s report for March was presented by Jennifer Lang. Motion: Moved by 

Debbie Nutter & seconded by Warren Neal to approve Treasurer’s Report. Motion 

carried with no nays against. 

 

Lunch and Learn:  Presented by Christopher Rodriquez-Flood Mitigation & flood-

proofing. 

 

Main Motions 

Motion: moved by Rob Hill, 2nd by Doug Wise, Annually approve travel & regis-

tration cost for conference. Motion carries, with no nays against 

 

Other Reports: Update on this years Fishing Event, (June 22nd) by Warren Neal– 

Boat will be “On Island Time”. Golf Tournament, (September 7th) by Mark Can-

dreva, Clay shoot. (November 2nd) by Warren Neal. 

 

Action Items: Rob Hill & Doug Wise to create Uniform Buget Outline for future 

events 
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Other Reports 

Picnic update - Robert Blanchette was held on Saturday, April 13, 2024 

Fishing Tournament - June 22 30 seats available 

Golf - Mark A Candreva Date September 7;  

Clay Soot—Warren Neal Saturday, November 2, 2024   

Christmas Gala Friday, December 13, 2024  

 

Adjournment 

Meeting Adjourned and was agreed upon at 14:15 pm 
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